

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD t. 0161 912 2906 | f. 0161 749 7461 e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Friday 14th March

Dear Parents/Carers

St Joseph's Penny

Last week your child brought home a St Joseph Penny Box. This is a charity we support each year and a very good cause. Throughout Lent as we prepare for Easter I hope you can donate some coins to the charity and return the full boxes by the end of term.

World Book Day

Thank you so much for all your support in ensuring World Book Day and associated events (book fair, book review) were a great success. The effort and imagination was stunning and it was a great way once more to emphasise the importance of reading in such a fun way.

Parking

Thank you for your support recently, parking around school seems to have improved over the last few weeks but I would like to draw your attention to the following: Father Michael has asked that if you park outside Church, please take care not to reverse into the heating grills. Twice recently it has been damaged and replaced at a substantial cost. In addition I would ask you to consider other road users and parents as you park. Abusive behaviour and arguments do not set a good example to our children. Thank you.

Yours sincerely

M Mountcastle





